
Mississippi  Baptists  plan
fellowship  during  upcoming
Southern Baptist Convention 
For the third year in a row, Mississippi Baptists will have an
opportunity to gather together while attending the Southern
Baptist Convention.  

“I  want  to  personally  invite  you  to  participate  in  our
Mississippi  Baptist  Fellowship  on  Monday  night,  June  the
10th,” said Dr. Shawn Parker, Executive Director-Treasurer of
the Mississippi Baptist Convention Board. “This is going to
take place in the Indianapolis Marriott, which is connected to
the Convention Center by Skywalk.”

An added benefit of having the Annual Meeting in the downtown
Indianapolis  Convention  Center  includes  multiple  Skywalks
connecting downtown hotels with the main Convention hall. The
Mississippi Baptist Fellowship in the Marriott Downtown can be
accessed by the Skywalk on the North side of the Convention
Center. 

If you are available to attend, please register by clicking
here.
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Date: Monday, June 10
Location: Indianapolis Marriott: Indiana Ballroom E-G
Address: 350 W Maryland St, Indianapolis, IN 46225
Time: 6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

Mississippi Baptists can expect light appetizers to be served.
Registering  beforehand  helps  our  planning  team  adjust  as
needed. 

The Mississippi Baptist Fellowship can also be found on the
SBC Annual Meeting event schedule. For more information about
the Annual Meeting click here.

https://sbcannualmeeting.net

